Crossett City Council met in special session March 21, 2022 at 5:30 p.m. in the Crossett Public Library.

Present: 	Mayor Crystal Marshall 

Councilmembers:	Cary Carter, Kerstin Mondragon, Chris Gill, Sheila Phillips, James Knight and CT Foster

Absent:	Clerk/Treasurer Clark Terrell, City Attorney James Hamilton


Mayor Marshall stated that the purpose of this meeting is to discuss financial reports for February, 2022. 

Mayor Marshall informed the council that Georgia-Pacific demolition is continuing.  This is projected to have a negative effect on city’s ad valorem taxes by 2023 and 2024.

Crossett Water Commission audit report for 2021 was given to council earlier in the month.  These reports will be formally presented and discussed at a later date.

Telephone expense continues to be questioned.  We are still working with Swift to get quote on phones.

Mayor Marshall updated council on the upcoming Arkansas Municipal League Winter Conference.

With no other discussion, motion by Councilman Carter, seconded by Councilwoman Mondragon to adjourn the finance meeting.  Roll call vote.  All vote yes.  Meeting was adjourned.



_____________________________			______________________________
Clark Terrell, Clerk/Treasurer			Crystal Marshall, Mayor


